

# Newsletter

## Newsletter 12 Monday 26th November 2012

## Stars of the week

Stars of the Week for last week were:

Willow Crewe
Isla Draper
Daniel Correia
Sydney Parsons
Daniel Pedro
Wiktoria Trybula
Craig Hurst

Callie Preston Freja Mountain Harrison Hendry Giovanna Bernardes

Vanessa Filusz

Louie Racine-Jones Bartek Lewandowski

The classes with the best attendance last week were **Kestrels** with **5** absences and **98.1%** attendance. Well done to Kestrels. Whole school attendance was **94.3%** which is **'SATISFACTORY'**.

## **Teampoints**

Last week's results were:

1st: Blue 2nd: Yellow 3rd: Red 4th: Green



Congratulations to **Blue** team

for being this week's winners. **Red** team are still in the overall lead for this term (but only by 3 points!)

## **Upcoming events**

Wed 5th Dec: Whole school visit to Panto Christmas Fair (4pm - 6pm)
Mon 10th Dec: Parents' Forum (2.30pm)

**Thu 13th Dec:** KS2 Xmas Panto performance for

parents (7pm)

Fri 14th Dec: Wrens nativity assembly Tue 18th Dec: School Christmas dinner

Fri 21st Dec: Last day of school
Tue 8th Jan: School starts

www.gladeprimaryschool.co.uk www.parentmail2.co.uk

## Goodbye and hello

It with much sadness that we have to say goodbye to Mrs Lee, who will be leaving at the end of term for a new position at Woolpit Primary School.

I have appointed Mrs Sue Mills to work in Wrens for Spring term and we will be advertising for a permanent replacement for Mrs Lee to start after Easter.

### Panto visit

Thank you to all those who have sent in their money and green permission forms. We are still around £1000 short so if you haven't sent in your £13 contribution, please do so this week. If you are finding it difficult to find the money, please come and speak to me. Please note that if you do not return the permission slip, then your child will not be able to go on the visit.

### **Christmas Fair**

This year's Christmas Fair is from 4pm—6pm on Friday 7th December. The Friends of Glade are busy collecting prizes and tombola items ready for the big day. If you have any items that can be used as raffle prizes or tombola prizes, call in at the school office.

## Parents' Forum

Please come along to the next meeting on Monday 10th December at 2.30pm. This is your opportunity to put forward your view about developments at Glade. The next meeting will be a chance to look at our new draft school rules as well as look at some of the draft plans for extending Glade.

Mr A Smith, Headteacher